
 
 

 

15 September 2023 

A�n: Sian Liversage 

 

Dear Wildlands Team, 

On behalf of the trustees of Aongatete Forest Project, I would like to extend our sincere thanks and 

apprecia+on to Wildlands for the incredible volunteer work that your team have performed in 

Aongatete Forest. Their work alongside Helen Saville, our Field Manager, and our other volunteers, 

helping with pest control and track maintenance, has made a very no+ceable and posi+ve impact on 

preserving our natural environment and demonstrates a genuine passion for conserva+on and a 

strong sense of community spirit. 

Your team have been a huge help in the pest control and track maintenance tasks that are integral to 

maintaining the health and biodiversity of Aongatete Forest. The team’s hard work directly 

contributes to the ongoing success of our project in safeguarding the na+ve flora and fauna of this 

precious ecosystem. The dedica+on and enthusiasm your team brings to these tasks is really 

appreciated. 

In recogni+on of this contribu+on, AFP would like your approval to display your logo on our partners 

and supporters page on our website h�ps://aongateteforest.org/.  We value your support and feel 

that it would be great to recognise this publicly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

James Denyer, 

Chairperson, Aongatete Forest Project 

 


